
INDIVIDUAL CABINET MEMBER AND OFFICER DELEGATED DECISIONS 
   
 5TH AUGUST 2024  
 
Following the expiry of the call-in period, the following decision has been taken by an Individual 
Cabinet Member under delegated authority may be implemented. 
 

 ICMD4        OUR FUTURE COAST PROJECT - BUSINESS CASE FOR ACCEPTANCE OF 
DEFRA GRANT FUNDING  

 

Support the draw down of £500,000 DEFRA grant funding to complete the Our Future 
Coast Project 

 
 

  
  
 

 
 

Any queries regarding these decisions, please contact 
Liz Bateson, Democratic Support - email ebateson@lancaster.gov.uk 

 

 

 


